
Intensive
Hydrating
Cream

4 昀氀. oz. (118 mL)

Ultra-rich, soothing formula

enriched with soybean oil & aloe

Water, Glycine Soja 
(Soybean) Oil, Capylic 
Capric Triglyceride, Cetyl 
Alcohol, Cetearyl Alcohol, 
Glyceryl Stearate SE, Aloe 
Barbadensis Leaf Juice, 
Polysorbate 60, Sorbitan 
Stearate, Glycerin, Octyl 
Palmitate, Butylene Glycol, 
Sodium Hyaluronate, 
Hydrolyzed Soy Protein, 
Simmondsia Chinensis, 
(Jojoba) Seed Oil, 
Polysorbate -80, 
Phenoxyethanol, Caprylyl 
Glycol, Citric Acid.

This soothing 
moisturizer is specially 
blended to work with
the heat of the warm 
para昀케n treatment 
leaving skin soft,  and 
hydrated, with no greasy 
residue.  With no added 
fragrance, this cream is 
gentle enough for 
sensitive skin.

Use prior to, and/or after 
para昀케n application for 
added moisturization. 
Can also be used as a 
daily intense moisturizer. 

Directions:

Ingredients:

Made in the USA.

Manufactured for:
WR MEDICAL ELECTRONICS CO.
1700 Gervais Avenue
Maplewood, MN 55109 USA
651-604-8400
toll free 800-321-6387
www.therabath.com


